
 

Memo 
Date: September 22, 2017 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and  

Chancery Staff 
 
From: Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
 
Re:  Media Coverage of The Archdiocese of Atlanta – Week Ending 

September 22, 2017 
 

 
We proudly note this week’s positive coverage of The Archdiocese of Atlanta in 
the news, including articles from our award-winning archdiocesan newspaper, 
The Georgia Bulletin. 
 
In case you missed any, please see below for links to this week’s featured 
stories: 
 

• Blue Mass honors generosity, heroism of first responders 
• At Deo Gratias Mass, the Catholic Foundation marks 25 years of giving 
• Catholic Foundation of North Georgia announces 2017 spring grant 

awards 
• Parish builds warm community with Brookhaven police officers 
• Giving Day campaign to last 24 hours on #GivingTuesday, Nov. 28 
• Blessed Trinity gets a 9/11 memorial, created with love by two sisters 

 
Please share this information in your bulletin, newsletters, websites and social 
media. 
 
Thank you. 

https://georgiabulletin.org/news/2017/09/blue-mass-honors-generosity-heroism-first-responders/
https://georgiabulletin.org/news/2017/09/deo-gratias-mass-catholic-foundation-marks-25-years-giving/
https://georgiabulletin.org/news/2017/09/catholic-foundation-north-georgia-announces-2017-spring-grant-awards/
https://georgiabulletin.org/news/2017/09/catholic-foundation-north-georgia-announces-2017-spring-grant-awards/
https://georgiabulletin.org/news/2017/09/parish-builds-warm-community-brookhaven-police-officers/
https://georgiabulletin.org/news/2017/09/giving-day-campaign-last-24-hours-givingtuesday-nov-28/
https://georgiabulletin.org/news/2017/09/blessed-trinity-gets-911-memorial-created-love-two-sisters/

